
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

 City Council  
  

PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION AS FOLLOWS: 
  
Notice is hereby given that the City Council Public Hearing to consider an ordinance 
to adopt proposed administrative changes to the Shoreline Master Program (SMC 
Chapter 25.01) for Tuesday, March 18, 2025, has been cancelled. The Public Hearing 
will be rescheduled for a later date.  
  
Additional information about this Public Hearing may be obtained by contacting 
Sam Dunlap at sdunlap@sammamish.us.  
 


